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REF. NO.THE COMMISSIONER, 

R. C. M. POLICE, 

OTTAWA.
OTTAWA,
May 18th 1925.

Dear General Carrie,

I have your letter of the 9th inst 
and am very glad to hear the news you give me 
respecting inspector Lindsay. As a mattei of 
fact he officially notified me on the 29th 
of April, 1925, that all his outstanding 
liabilities had been settled. However, I 
imagine that the claim uf Messrs Mackay and 
Gillespie Ltd., Victoria, B.G., has not yet 
been settled, as I have today received a letter 
from a Barrister of that City, respecting the 
claim of his clients in the sum of ^75.00. I 
have instructed this gentleman to communicate 
with Inspector Lindsay direct.

• »

With regard to promotion,-there are 
no vacancies at present, but so long as uhe 
objection to which I have referred is removed, 
it would be much easier to give his case full 
consideration, should occasion arise in the 
future.

Yours faithfully,

(Cortlandt Starnes)

General Sir Arthur Currie,
G«G«M«G., K«C.B «,
Principal and Vice Chancellor, 

McGill University,
Montreal, P.Q.
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